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Attila Viczian <avlkv@hotmail.com>
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secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick,
I am a regular guy that trades on the Forex exchange and has been doing quite well with a few
thousand dollars of investment at the current leverages. These leverages are a benefit to those of
us that have a limited amount of money to invest. It is not prudent to cut out the public of the
forex market by limiting the leverage to any amount. The proposed limitation RIN 3038-AC61
would not benefit anybody but would force us little people to either quit or use a broker/trader firm
from over seas, which would not benefit the US economy. I also believe that this type of a
limitation infringes on my personal freedom to do or to invest according to my own ability and
desire. I further would like to point out that this action would be contrary to a free market of a
Capitalistic society. I urge you to leave well enough alone - the current system has been working
fine and has benefited the common person who would like to invest in the Forex market.

Sincerely,

Attila Viczian

Hotmail: Free, trusted and rich email service. Get it now.


